
 

    
  

 FLORIDA CHAMBER OF COMMERCE - KEEPING YOU INFORMED 

 Spotlight on Tariffs 
  
Recently, amid talk of a trade war, the Florida Chamber of Commerce weighed in on the 
impact tariffs imposed on allied countries and expressed concerns for its potential 
impact on Florida's job creators. In the most recent edition of the Florida Chamber of 
Commerce's International Newsletter, Alice Ancona, Director, International Strategy & 
Policy, at the Florida Chamber's International Trade and Investment Office, shared: 
  
“Tariffs are taxes. With the help of the business community and support from statewide 

organizations, 
we have worked hard to reduce the cost of doing business and eliminate burdensome 

taxes to ensure Florida remains the most competitive state in the nation." 
  
The Florida Chamber will continue to monitor these issues and keep you 
informed. Click here to read our full statement. 
 
How has the recent talk of a trade war impacted your business and/or community? 
Simply reply to this email to share your story. 
  
Get Involved 
To learn more about engaging your business in the Florida Chamber's Federal program, 
or becoming a member of the Florida Chamber, contact Daniel Tapia 
at dtapia@flchamber.com or (850) 521-1206. 
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